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EU statement on latest developments along the 
administrative boundary line towards Georgia's breakaway 

region of South Ossetia  
 

The installation of new demarcation signposts along the administrative boundary 

line of Georgia's breakaway region of South Ossetia has led to tension in the 

area, with potentially negative effects on the local population, their livelihood and 

freedom of movement. 

Steps that could be perceived as provocative must be avoided, as must any 

action that is detrimental to ongoing efforts to stabilise the situation, in an 

atmosphere conducive to longer-term conflict resolution and regional stability. 

The EU and its monitoring mission are closely following the situation. We call for 

restraint and for the use of existing mechanisms such as the Geneva International 

Discussions and the Incident Prevention and Response Mechanism to defuse 

tensions. 

The EU reaffirms its full support for Georgia's territorial integrity within its 

internationally recognised borders. 

 
The Candidate Countries the FORMER YUGOSLAV REPUBLIC OF MACEDONIA*, MONTENEGRO*, 
ICELAND+ and ALBANIA*, the Country of the Stabilisation and Association Process and Potential Candidate 
BOSNIA and HERZEGOVINA, as well as UKRAINE and the REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA align themselves 
with this statement. 
 
* The Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia, Montenegro and Albania continue to be part of the 
Stabilisation and Association Process. 

+ Iceland continues to be a member of the EFTA and of the European Economic Area. 
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